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Super Sunday! 

This past Sunday in the AG/WAM season we had the highly anticipated Super Sunday. Super Sunday is a day in which 

there is an AG/WAM event for every campus in camp, thus everyone participates, as there are many points up for grabs. 

In the afternoon we had AG/WAM Sailing, which was a mixture of all age groups, followed by a Super Sunday Evening 

that consisted of Lower Soccer, Middle Treasure and Upper Baseball. The Wams ran away with three of the events but the 

Ags took Upper Baseball.   

 

AGAWAM ANNUAL INVITATIONAL TENNIS TOURNAMENT A.K.A. AAITT 

 Agawam hosted the 55
th
 annual tennis tournament on Monday and Tuesday this week. Invitees included Camps Nashoba 

North, Timanous, Laurel South, O-At-Ka and Winona. Joseph “Cujo” Noreña played at number one singles for 

Agawam with Jack Near at number two, and Manuel Barnes at number three.  Charlie Moder and Manuel DeMoya 

earned the number one doubles position while Alex Przedpelski and Jack Martin secured the second doubles position. 

Charlie and Manuel won their first round match 8-4 against Nashoba North and then made it to the semifinals where they 

lost 8-6 to Timanous. Jack Near won his first round match against O-At-Ka 8-0 and then won his second round match 8-4. 

Jack moved into the Finals against Timanous’s number two. He played a great match but he ended up losing 6-1 and 6-2. 

Overall Timanous had the highest team score and they walked away with the win.  

 

AG/WAM 
This past week was a very eventful week in the Ag/Wam season. Not only did we have the Super Sunday to kick it off, 

but also many events followed. The first event was Upper Middle Track and Cross Country. Luke Osselaer placed first in 

every event but the Ags came out on top and took the win. Next was Lower Baseball, which went to the Wams. The next 

event of the week was Lower Treasure, which the Wams took. At this point, the Wams clinched the season meaning they 

reached a total of 56 points and won because they won the majority of the available points. While we do congratulate both 

teams, the season continues! After Lower Treasure was Ag/Wam Lacrosse. A group of boys met up on the upper fields to 

battle it out for two optionals. There was some great playing on both sides but the lacrosse staff wanted to highlight the 

playing and sportsmanship showed by Jack Near, Alex Przedpelski and Paul Dougherty.   

 

Agawam Cup 

During the fifth and final installment of the Agawam Cup racing series, the sailors arrived on the beach to a windy lake. 

Heading into the final races, Agawam was in 2
nd
 place by 11 ¼ points. However, despite the wind conditions, Agawam 

pulled ahead in the ranks when Tommy Webel, Conn Curry, Dougie Barnard and JP Webel placed in their races.  All 

in all, the great sailing performances were enough to bring Agawam Cup home to Camp Agawam once again. Congrats to 

all the sailors who sailed throughout the series!  

 
Winona Regatta 

Last Thursday, nine of our sailors headed over to Camp Winona for the last regatta of the summer. Daniel Paseltiner, 

Miko McGuire, Will Stark, Jack Near, Sandy Brown, James Bilko, Tommy Webel, JP Steers and Matthew 

Paseltiner all sailed fast and helped bring home 2
nd
 place.  

 
Upcoming Events 

AG/WAM Upper Treasure, Camping, and Pony Express 

Music Night 

Camper Banquet 

GRAND COUNCIL!!!! 

 

 


